St Patrick's CBC

170 Du Toitspan Road, Belgravia, Kimberley 8301 P.O. Box 10281, Beaconsfield 8315, South Africa Telephone +27 (53) 831-1558/9 Facsimile +27 (53) 831-1669 E-mail: info@stpatricks.co.za



9 June 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

REOPENING OF ST PATRICK'S CBC

I know some of you have opted to keep your child/ren at home for now and continue with the online learning option currently available, but for most of you already back at work, it has been a tough couple of weeks and you were desperate for the school to reopen to at least know that your child's education is seen to.

We have just received the good news that we may bring additional grades back to school from tomorrow.

Below, please find the dates for the various grades:

Wednesday, 10 June 2020 - Grades 11, 10, 6 and R
Thursday, 11 June 2020 - Grades 9, 5 and 1

Friday, 12 June 2020 - Grades 8, 4, 3 and 2

Unfortunately, the reopening of ECD and Grade PR has not yet been confirmed. We will keep you updated.

I would like to thank the Northern Cape Department of Basic Education for their assistance up to this point, and I definitely want to thank you as parents for your patience throughout this period.

We are in this together, and we will get through this together.

Yours sincerely

Jacques Tredoux EXECUTIVE HEAD









